
 
 
 
 
 
July 6, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 680 
Re:  L.A. Metro CY Early Closure on 07-09-05 and Closure on 07-10-05 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Please be advised that the Pacer Stacktrain Los Angeles metro area Container Yard (CY) will be 
closed this coming weekend while road repairs are being made outside the CY entrance (under 
the MTA rail bridge.)  Specifically, this is our CY at 4301 E. 208th Street, Long Beach, CA.     
 
The CY will close at noon on Saturday, July 9, 2005 and will remain closed throughout Saturday 
and Sunday. 
 
The CY will reopen on Monday, July 11, 2005 at 5:00 am pst. 
 
If you need to pick up or drop off empty containers this weekend, you may do so Saturday 
morning only.  Otherwise, we will be open to service you again on Monday morning.    
 
If you have questions, please feel free to call our CY at 323-980-4850, or call our Customer 
Support team at 800-933-7822. 
 
We appreciate your understanding, and your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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